
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Firstly, we want to express our gratitude for supporting today's remote learning. The positive 
response from pupils has been remarkable, allowing us to minimise the impact of the temporary 
closure of the school. We kindly request parents and carers who haven't already done so to 
complete the Google Form register.  

We are still unable to provide a confirmed date for the school's reopening. We understand the 
importance of having clarity in this matter and assure you that we are closely monitoring the 
situation. Your child will continue remote learning at the beginning of each day via Google 
Classroom. 

To stay connected, please be reminded that the My Child At School App and the dedicated section 
of the school website continues to be a primary source of information. 

We acknowledge the challenges of communication while the school is closed, and we want to 
extend our support. Although we cannot offer assistance within the school premises, we have 
secured a temporary space at 422 Manchester, located just up Stockport Road. 

For the remainder of this week, our school staff will be holding a ‘DTA Community Drop-In’ 
between the hours of 11am and 3pm. This provides an opportunity for both parents and pupils to 
drop in, ask questions, and seek support. We encourage anyone with concerns or inquiries to 
take advantage of this opportunity.  

Your understanding and cooperation are invaluable during these unprecedented times. Together, 
we will continue to navigate these challenges and ensure the best possible educational 
experience for our pupils. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Warm regards, 

 

Mr S. Worthington 
Head of School 


